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Monday 20 January 2025 

 

• The groundworks in Coldharbour which includes keeping the children’s playground clear 

and cutting the grass on the grassy knoll is now being advertised for a new contractor.    

• The pool table and football game which has been stored in the hall cupboard since the 

Youth Club closed has now found a new home.  The equipment is being moved to The 

Crown.  

• Capel WI are now anxious to reinstall the village sign.  The suggested position is on the 

green at the south end of the village.   

 

 

    

 


